
From: Robert Martin [mailto:rmartin@rangebank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 3:45 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Assessment 
 
Dear FDIC: 
 
I am writing in opposition of the special assessment recently passed.  As a community 
banker, our institution has not participated nor engaged in the irresponsible practices of 
Wall Street banks that have contributed to the current economic downturn and should not 
be penalized by the onerous FDIC special assessment.   I would urge you to reconsider the 
assessment. 
 
Sincerely, 
   
 
Robert W. Martin 
Executive Vice President 
Range Bank, N.A. 
350 Iron St.  P.O. Box 668 
Negaunee, MI  49866 
906.475.4151 Ext. 230 
Cell 906-360-4515 
rmartin@rangebank.com 
www.rangebank.com 
  


